
 
 
 
9 CAIRD VILLA - PROPOSED DISPOSAL (AN318-2004) 
 
An application has been received from the current tenants to purchase Caird Villa in Caird Park under 
the right to buy.  Reference is made to Report 555-1999 which identified Caird Villa as being one of 
the houses recommended for retention by the department in the future.  A review has been 
undertaken of the requirements for retention of properties and this concluded there are no strategic 
benefits in retaining the property.  It is recommended that the Depute Chief Executive (Support 
Services) be remitted to deal with the disposal application. 
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